
Hurricane Update 5/9/25 

 
Work continues to move forward at The Moorings Electrical rough in inspections will be 
happening today for Building 11. Unit 351 has already had and passed their inspection so it 
will be the remaining units today. Plumbing rough in inspection will be scheduled for 
Building 6 this week. Building 4 will also have an electrical rough in inspection this week. 

 

Inspections that will be happening Monday 5/12 

 

Drywall/firewall:  

Building 7 404,408,420 and 424 

 

If you have additional questions, feel free to reach out 

 

Ellyse Vosselmann, LCAM  

Ameri-Tech Community Management, Inc.  

24701 US Highway 19 North, Suite 102  

Clearwater, FL 33763  

727-726-8000 Ext. 306 


